
On Behalf Of CCSF Distribution Email 
Sent: Friday, January 15, 2021 10:08 AM 
To: 'ccsf@cloud.ccsf.edu' <ccsf@cloud.ccsf.edu> 
Subject: Permanent Chancellor Search - A Special Message from CCSF Board Trustee President: Shanell 
Williams  
Importance: High 
 
Dear City College Colleagues,  
 
I hope your year is off to a great start and you and your loved ones are safe and healthy. As you 
probably know, we are beginning the search process for a permanent chancellor to join us in 
July. Let me pause for a second to reiterate our thanks to Dr. Rajen Vurdien, who has been 
leading CCSF with his indomitable spirit and commitment since last July. I’m sure he will be glad 
to return to retirement after a most vibrant year of service as our interim chancellor!  
 
Yesterday, in our Board Retreat, we approved the timeline and activities for the chancellor 
search. It is attached and offers multiple opportunities for your participation. Please review it 
carefully and watch for announcements as the process unfolds, especially the public forums for 
finalists on April 20-22.  
 
One of the first activities in which your participation is needed is on a short survey to help us 
establish priorities for the new chancellor. You will receive a survey link next Monday, January 
18th. Please respond right away—it should take only 10 minutes to complete. This information 
will be used as we finalize the Position Announcement and screening process. Thank you in 
advance for your participation. 
 
My colleagues on the Board of Trustees and I are committed to a comprehensive, transparent, 
and inclusive search process to find the right leader for City College. We will have a website 
with pertinent information about the search, and I will send out periodic updates.  
 
Thank you for making City College a model of resilience as you continue to provide remarkable 
learning opportunities and critical services to our students and community in these trying 
times. Have the best spring term you can create!  
 
Sincerely yours,  

Shanell Williams 
President, Board of Trustees 
City College of San Francisco 
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